
MID SUSSEX DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

Audit of Accounts 2006/07 
 

Conclusion of Audit and Availability of the Statement of Accounts 
 

In accordance with Regulation 18(1) of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2003, 
notice is hereby given that: 
 
1. The audit of accounts of Mid Sussex District Council has been concluded for   

the year ended 31 March 2007. 
2. The statement of accounts is available for inspection by any local government 

elector for the Mid Sussex District area at the Council’s offices at Oaklands, 
Oaklands Road, Haywards Heath, W Sussex between the hours of 9.00 am 
and 4.00 pm Monday to Friday and that such elector may make copies of the 
statement of accounts or extracts therefrom.  Copies of the statement of 
accounts will be delivered to any such elector on request. 

 
Dated:  6 May 2008 

Peter Stuart 
Head of Finance 

Mid Sussex District Council 


